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December 21, 2017 

Robin Ann Peak-Jones 
Salt River Wild Horse Management Group 
562 W. La Donna Drive 
Tempe, AZ 85283 

Dear Ms. Peak-Jones: 

Please be advised that your application for a Special Event Liquor License for Salt 
River Wild Horse Management Group for January 27, 2018 at Superstition Harley-
Davidson, 2910 W. Apache Trail, Apache Junction, has been scheduled for a public 
hearing. 

The Apache Junction City Council will hold a public hearing on January 16, 2018, at 
7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 300 E. Superstition Blvd., Apache Junction, 
at which time recommendation for approval or disapproval will be made to be 
forwarded to Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control. Your attendance 
is requested should council have any questions on this application. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact my office at (480) 
982-8002. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Connelly 
City Clerk 
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